
Temporary platform, subway  
and carpark closure
8pm Friday 28 to 5am Monday 31 May 2021
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For more information, please see station staff, call 13 16 17 (business hours) or email 
customerfeedback@qr.com.au

Carpark closed

Queensland Rail is completing 
upgrade works at Auchenflower 
station during the planned track 
closure.

From approximately 8pm Friday 28 
to 5am Monday 31 May, the station 
platforms, subway and carpark will be 
temporarily closed to complete works.

Customers, please assist us by 
removing your vehicle by 7pm Friday 
28 May.

Station amenities will be unavailable. 
Ticketing equipment and the 
footbridge will remain open.

We apologise for any inconvenience 
and appreciate your patience as we 
work to upgrade this station.
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Auchenflower station

Pedestrian access


